
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Joel S. Taylor 

  Director, Department of Finance and Management 

 

FROM:  Tanya Arsh, P.E. 

  Director of Public Utilities 

 

DATE  August 21, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Recommendation for: Boiler Feedwater Pumps SA002510 

 

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on July 26, 2007 for the purchase of Five Boiler 

Feedwater Pumps for the Division of Power and Water. Two (2) bids were received. 

 

It is the recommendation of the Division of Power and Water to award to the lowest, responsive 

and responsible bidder, Purchasing Solutions, for all items in the amount of $33,315.00. The 

Division of Power and Water will process legislation for this purchase. A copy of the tabulation 

is listed below. 

 

Item 

#  

National Pump & 

Process 

Purchasing 

Solutions 

1 

InnoMag Model TB-MAG-C, Size 4x3-8, per 

3.3.11.1 $15,000.00 $13,798.00 

2 

InnoMag Model TB-MAG-C, Size 4x3-8, per 

3.3.11.2 $14,750.00 $14,198.00 

3 

InnoMag Model TB-MAG B, Size 3x2-6B, per 

3.3.11.3 $5,500.00 $5,319.00 

    

 Total $35,250.00 $33,315.00 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this award, please contact James Bond at 645-6272. 

 

Pc: Richard C. Westerfield, P.E., PhD. 

 Craig Charleston 

 John Funk 

 James Bond 

 File 


